
 
As a FOREVER Farm family, in Deschutes County, I beg 
you to not let this happen! We used to be members of the 
Farm Bureau, but, their focus has changed. 

 

They no longer protect those of us that raise Healthy farm 
crops and Healthy Children. 
   Please don't make it any easier for these marijuana 
items to be spread to our farms. It has already been 
proven that there is more than 
a 6 year supply being grown in Oregon. I am begging you, 
Please Protect us!  
                                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                         Thank You, 

                                                                                              
                                         

                                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                           Jeri Bradetich 

 


